Spay/Neuter Clinic Presentation for City Council on September 17, 2008

Dear Angie Hache:

As per you request, we are forwarding the letter/information regarding the Spay/Neuter Clinic presentation for Sudbury.

The points we will be addressing are:

The need for a clinic:

- Amount of strays at local shelters.
- Amount of owner surrenders at local shelters.
- Amount of "dog at large" and "cat at large" complaints.
- > Income vs. cost at standard rates.

What a low cost, high volume clinic is:

- > Procedures and funding.
- > Staffing and volunteers.

What services we intend to provide:

- > Spays and neuters.
- > Licensing.
- Vaccinations.

How a spay/neuter clinic will help the community and animal residents:

- > Health of animals.
- > Safety of animals and residents.
- > Property damages and nuisance animals.
- > Assisting surrounding areas.
- > Job creation and revenue from tag sales and clients from outside our area.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact Jennifer at 897-8222.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Higgs

Animal By Law Enforcement Officer for the City of Greater Sudbury

Stephanie Fournier

Animal Care Attendant